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Executive Board meeting 17 May 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the eleventh meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the set-up and planned activities of a project team on the upcoming 
amendments to the Eurojust Regulation.  

The Executive Board discussed the sixth issue of the Cybercrime Judicial Monitor, the proposed translation 
of the executive summary and the public dissemination of the report. 

The Executive Board discussed the continuation of the Data Protection Project, in particular the initiation 
of a second report on data retention. 

The Executive Board discussed a draft workflow to identify and deal with so-called PIF cases at Eurojust, 
and the EPPO crime report as a template for reporting PIF offences to the EPPO. 

 

 


